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Recommendations: 
 

The Prescribing Clinical Network does not recommend the use of prolonged-release 
doxazosin 
 

Prolonged-release doxazosin will be considered BLACK on the traffic light system and 
prescribers should: 

• NOT initiate prolonged release doxazosin in any new patient; AND 
• For current patients - In reviewing prescribing of this drug, consider if 

doxazosin remains the best option for the therapeutic indication. If still 
indicated switch patients taking prolonged released doxazosin to immediate 
release doxazosin, in line with NHS England guidance 
 

Key Considerations: 
 

 NHS England guidance ‘Items which should not routinely be prescribe in primary care: 
Guidance for CCGs’ - https://www.england.nhs.uk/wp-content/uploads/2017/11/items-
which-should-not-be-routinely-precscribed-in-pc-ccg-guidance.pdf 

 Prolonged-release doxazosin is approximately six times the cost of doxazosin immediate 
release 

 NICE CG127 Hypertension in adults: diagnosis and management recognises that 
doxazosin should be used in treatment but does not identify benefits of prolonged-
release above immediate release.  

 NICE CG97 Lower urinary tract symptoms in men: management recommends 
Doxazosin as an option in men with moderate to severe lower urinary tract 
symptoms. It does not identify benefits of Prolonged-release above immediate 
release.  
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